
PIE Council Minutes 
Friday, October 27, 2017 

1:30 p.m. 
Welty Board Room 

Members Present: Brian Anderson, Wesley Garrett, Dave Haffly, Steven McCorkle, Jennifer 
Miles, Andrew Moneymaker, Jennifer Moore, Leigh Puckett, Barry Smith, and Derek Webb 

Approval of Minutes 
Members reviewed the minutes of the meeting held on September 22, 2017. A motion was made 
by Wesley Garrett to approve the minutes. A second to the motion was made by Steven 
McCorkle. The motion carried. 
  
Subcommittees Reviews of Surveys 
The subcommittees’ recommendations of the Graduation Survey and the Faculty & Staff 
Satisfaction Surveys were presented by Carla Lowery with discussion from subcommittee 
members and the council. Once the surveys have been further reviewed by the Office of 
Institutional Research and Assessment, the drafts of the revised surveys will be presented at 
January’s PIE Council meeting.   
 
Fall 2017 Preliminary Enrollment Profile 
Jennifer Moore, Director of Institutional Research and Assessment, presented the preliminary 
results of the Fall 2017 Enrollment Profile.  
 
Proposed SACS Requirements 
Carla Lowery, SACS Liaison, discussed the new proposed SACS requirements, such as 
Institutional Effectiveness, Student Achievement, and Student Debt, that will be voted on at 
December’s SACS convention. A full list of proposed changes in on SACS website 
http://www.sacscoc.org/.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 2:10 p.m. 

 

http://www.sacscoc.org/

